
Goldilocks and The Three Bears 

 

This week we have been sharing Goldilocks and The Three Bears.  We have listened to and watched the 

story on the interactive whiteboard.  

We invited our teddy bears and grown-ups to come for a Teddy Bears picnic. We made yummy rolls and 

Miss Kemp read us Goldilocks using different voices for the Bears! We also painted pictures of our favourite 

characters from the story. 

   

   

    

 

 



We painted pictures of our favourite characters from the story. 

          

 

                             

 

 



The three bears left us some porridge to taste! Some of us loved it and some of us thought it was horrible! 

                                                     

We made bear masks too! 

  


